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No. 61 A
(Letter to Dr. ¢.N.B.Camac} September 14th, 1906.
(typewritten)

7 WORHAL GARDEN
OZFORD.

Dear Camac:-
; I have sent your letter on to Lord Lister. 1 doubt very much if

you will get any reply. I hear he is failing very much. I do not think it
would be considered amiss if you went aghead without any actumal consent. I anm
sure he would be very pleased.

we were very sorry that you did not come over. mhere are 2ll sorts of things
that would interest you deeply. 1 have just returned from Scotland, where we have
spent a delightful fortnight.

1 do hope Saunders will approve of the schene. It would be well to have the
title page of the De llotu Cordis reproduced. Of course it would not be expensive.
1t was a great disappointment not to be at the Toronto meeting. I am so

glad you saw my mother.
' Sincerely yours,
Wil. OSLER
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